Chelsea Benner

From: Chelsea Benner

Sent: Monday, February 26, 2018 12:00 PM
To: Joe Seemiller

Subject: For Review

Good Morning,

Below are the documents submitted for the Hyak Final Development Plan. Please use the review matrix completed by
staff to review the submittal documents. If possible please provide comments by march 6". I had to use a large file
program to send you the documents so please view and or save them by the 5" as they will expire for viewing on that
date. Let me know if you have questions!

Thank you!

Chielsea Benner

Planner |

Kittitas County Community Development Services
411 N Ruby Street, Suite 2 Ellensburg, WA 98926
(p) 509-962-7506 (f) 509-962-7682
chelsea.benner@co . kittitas.wa.us

From: no-reply_LiIFT@co.kittitas.wa.us [mailto:no-reply LiIFT@co.kittitas.wa.us]
Sent: Monday, February 26, 2018 11:56 AM

To: Chelsea Benner

Subject: Files available for download

Hi Chelsea,
The following files will be available until 3/5/2018:

e 2.15.2018 Addendum Generalized Lot Drawing.pdf

e 2.15.2018 Addendum Letter.pdf

e 2.15.2018 Addendum Site Plan 2.pdf

e 2.15.2018 Addendum Site Plan.pdf

e 2.15.2018 Addendum Snow Removal Plan.pdf

e FPUD matrix updated 1.19.18.pdf

e 2.15.2018 Addendum Development Stormwater and Parking Plan.pdf

Notice: Email sent to Kittitas County may be subject to public disclosure as required by law.
message id: 38eb45916c6dcbdac24bb8719d004al4



